
 

Circular No. P- 49/24           Date:  22.11.2024 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
                                                  BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 
Coffee With Principal 

 

Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 

 
The parents and the school are the stakeholders in the education of a child. It's really 

important that parents and the school work in tandem, ensuring compliance to all                           

the norms, so as to make it easy for the students to concentrate on their academic tasks                          

and produce the desired results. We appreciate excellent performance of our students and 

look forward to collaborate with you to help them further improve their results as we 

strongly believe that every good can be made better and better the best. 

 

Keeping this in mind, we cordially invite you to a meeting, ‘Coffee with Principal’                                 

on Saturday, 23rd November, 2024 at 9:00 am in the school ‘Conference Hall’ for detailed 

discussion on strategies to align the potential of our young learners to their desired goals 

and produce successful individuals capable of handling the challenges of real life. 

 

Looking forward to your presence on the appointed day. 

 
With warm regards 

 

 
 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 

 

  


